Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education and Recreation
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I would like very much for you to plan on coming to Ottawa to address my teachers and board members if you possibly can. So many of them want to hear you that I shall be willing to wait to hear from you after March the fourth.

You asked me my usual procedure in the matter of charge. I have usually given the speaker fifteen dollars.

I do hope you shall be able to come. I shall be waiting to hear from you.

Very truly yours,

Ethel Seymour.

Co. Superintendent

ES/BR